
Dear All,

The New Year is a time for people to put all

of their bad experiences behind them and

take a positive step into the future.

Everyone wishes for their own and their

loved ones' happiness, health, and

prosperity in the coming New Year.

Best regards,
Team LittleBigHelp India Trust

On the 10th of January, 2022 LBH organised
a free covid-19 vaccination drive program in
collaboration with R. N. TAGORE Hospital at
their Hospital. This time 74 adolescent boys
and girls vaccinated from different
community centres of Howrah. On the 24th of January, India celebrates

National Girl Child Day, as we celebrated we
pledge to bridge the gender divide to build an
inclusive and equal society. Photo was taken
at Gulermath Community Centre.

Children with their favorite Lis Aunty at an
event 

In our Skill Development Program, as we are working
with women, the knowledge of Women’s rights and
entitlements is very much necessary to impart. The
workshop photo was taken at Santragachi Basic
tailoring  batch.


